Salve Regina University

Digital Commons @ Salve Regina

Newsbulletin

Archives and Special Collections

10-25-1974

Newsbulletin vol. 2, no. 8

Salve Regina College

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.salve.edu/newsbulletin



Part of the Education Commons

Recommended Citation

Salve Regina College, "Newsbulletin vol. 2, no. 8" (1974). Newsbulletin. 41. https://digitalcommons.salve.edu/newsbulletin/41

Rights Statement

EDUCATIONAL USE PERMITTED

In Copyright - Educational Use Permitted. URI: http://rightsstatements.org/vocab/InC-EDU/1.0/

This Item is protected by copyright and/or related rights. You are free to use this Item in any way that is permitted by the copyright and related rights legislation that applies to your use. In addition, no permission is required from the rightsholder(s) for educational uses. For other uses, you need to obtain permission from the rights-holder(s).

The Newport College Weekly News Bulletin

Vol. 2, No. 8

October 28, 1974

Readers Theatre

On October 29, representative educators of the Island school departments will meet, at 4 PM, in the Twombley-Burden room to determine the feasibility of incorporating RT for children into the public school system.

At that time, the RT group will offer a presentation of Dr. Seuss' The Lorax.

On October 26, their taped performance of <u>The Lorax</u> can be seen on <u>Marianne's Greenhouse</u> (Channel 10, 7:30 AM). Robert Kulo, RT director, has written the TV adaptation. Participants are: narrator, Pam Sinyei; speaker II, Andy Spaulding; speaker I, Danny Cox; the Once-Ler, Paul Preuit; the Lorax, Andy Spaulding.

Announcements

Miss Anne Quigley has been recommended by the English department for a Marshall scholarship to study in Britain. Anne is editor of <u>Ebb Tide</u>.

Miss Susan Walker has been nominated by the Biology department for a Danforth fellowship. To be eligible for this award, a student must plan to study for a Ph.D. and be interested in teaching on the college level.

Wanted

Students to work at the polls on election night, 8:30 - 10:30 PM. There will be a preliminary meeting on Wednesday, October 30, at 7:30 PM in the <u>Journal</u> building, 170 Thames Street. Please sign the list on the bulletin board outside room 121, if you are interested.

Applications

Applications for the new Professional and Administrative Career Examination (PACE) are available in the Placement Office. This examination is administered by the U.S. Civil Service Commission and replaces the FSEE.

Applications are also available for the following examinations:

GRE - Graduate Record Examination

ATGSB - Admission Test for Graduate Study in Business

LSAT - Law School Admission Test

Fine Arts Committee

The Fine Arts Committee announces a Faculty Recital, to be given on November 14, at 8 PM, in Ochre Court. Ann Danis(violin), Ruth Trexler ('cello), and Licia Lemieux (piano and oboe) will present a concert of works from Handel, Hovanese, Rachmaninoff, Haydn, and others.

Admission fee is \$1.00. Tickets will be available in the college bookstore.

On Campus

The Ancient Order of Hibernians will hold their Shamrock Ball in Ochre Court, on November 2, from 8 PM to 1 AM.

Masquerade Mixer

The Class of '77 will hold a <u>Masquerade Mixer</u>, on November 1, in the Haven, from 9 PM to 1 AM.

Upcoming

October 26-27 October 28 October 29 October 30

Parents Weekend HOLIDAY Bake Sale: 9-2, O'Hare lobby Lt. Camilla Coppola, recruiter from WAC 10:00 AM - 3:00 PM, O'Hare

LECTURE: "International Law and Its Effect on the Decision-Making Process " Dr. Frank Flynn, O'Hare lounge, 8 PM. October 31 LECTURE: "The United Farm Workers" Roger Smith, room 267, 7:30 PM

Faculty Items of the self-indicate and the gold in the control of the control of

Sister Mary Giles Peresich(Library) attended the October 22 meeting of the Association of College and Research Libraries, held at the University of Connecticut.

Dr. Frank Maguire (Religious Studies) is attending the national convention of the American Academy of Religion, held in Washington D.C., October 24-26.

Dr. William Burrell, dean of the college, attended the recent meeting of the Rhode Island Association of Colleges for Teacher Education. The association works as a forum of interchange on teacher-education programs and as an organized lobbying effort.

Sister Constance Kozel (Philosophy) will conduct two one-day workshops concerned with the topic Death and Dying. One will be at Mercy Hospital, Wilkes-Barre, Pennsylvania, and one at St. Kevin's School, Flushing, Long Island.

She is both the designer and conductor of these workshops, which correlate insights from psychology, philosophy, and theology, using various media for the presentations.

Sister Mary Marjorie Walsh(Placement) will attend the annual New England Conference of Federal Recruiters and Placement Directors on Thursday, October 24. The conference will be held at Holy Cross College, Worcester.

Newport College Singers

The Newport College Singers will offer a concert as part of Parents Weekend activities, beginning at 1:45 PM.

Recently, the group performed for the New England Diocesan Council of Catholic Nurses, and at the Open House sponsored by the Admissions Office.

Other concerts are scheduled for November.

Applications for the new Professional and Administrative Career Examination (PACE) are available in the Placement Office. This examination is administered **BNW**

the U.S. Chill Service Commission and replaces the PSE The Weekly News Bulletin deadline is Wednesday, 4 PM.

Non Profit Organization

U.S. Postage PAID Newport, RI. 02840 Permit No. 42